PUTT'N ARÒUND

YOUR NEWS SOURCE FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE

Lot of good news!! The kick-off party was a big success, food, music and entertainment was great. Thank you Bob Smith for your support in helping us with the food expenses and Rita with the help of Ashley did an outstanding job. The winners of the raffle were Adam Thompson won the Ultra Golf Bag, Loretta Pennington the Miller Lite Cooler, Gene Davenport the cooler gift

THE ONLY THING A GOLFER NEEDS IS MORE DAYLIGHT.

-Ben Hogan

set and Kathy Mistrot 3 cooler gift sets. Let's strive to make this an annual event.

I hope this month's newsletter finds you all doing well. There are a lot of exciting things happening at the Club. We are glad to say that we have rented the Smith House to Justin Smith and family who were excited about moving in right away. Justin is a painter and sheet rock expert who will be making improvements on the house starting immediately. He is so glad to be moving in to the house and helping us with repairs. The window on the south side of the Club House that was broken accidently will be repaired ASAP, so if you have noticed don't despair, Shaw Glass will take care of this issue. If you have noticed the sewage drainage problem near the parking lot is also being addressed. Please watch for the

new feather flags on Hwy 45 adding a much needed appearance of the Club to the public. The Board feels as if we need to attract attention from passersby who may not be aware of our Club. With that in mind please take notice of the fresh paint on the lantern lights at the entrance, thanks to Vicky Evans and Mike Purvis. Our parking lot now looks like a parking lot. Thanks to the hard work of Roger and Nancy Wade. Roger says, "Striping parking lots is something he loves dearly".

Just joking, that was a lot of hard work and we thank them for their dedication to the Club. Thanks to Jim Ragon for mulching around the putting green and Vicky Evans for mulching around the rose bushes between holes 17 and 18. Looks fantastic!

The Board met on May 21st and discussed the completion date on the Greens that are under replacement with US Lawns. It looks as if we will be able to have the Betsy Drain, the One Person Scramble and the Three Person Scramble tournaments this fall. Please contact Bob Smith if you are willing to help on Tournament Committee. On that note Carl has graciously committed to providing lunch to members only on the first Saturday following the completion of the greens which will allow the members the first play on those greens.

More things are on the horizon. Coming soon!

Mike Potts - President

n. Coming soon!